ALUMNI 2024





PLEASE HELP US REACH OUR GOAL OF \$17,000

Please take time to consider how you might be able to support our St. Anthony School families in need. Our last Alumni campaign raised \$16,000 and helped 17 families with short term assistance. Some families qualified for financial help this year (through ESA's and CTO), but not all. Also, some families joined our school after financial aid deadlines. Helping in whatever capacity you can is such a blessing to them and a way to carry out our Catholic faith.

Donate online at: StAnthonyDSM.org and click the \$\oints\$ in the top right corner. Then scroll down to "School Alumni Fund"

Or

Make checks payable to: St. Anthony School (memo: School Alumni Fund) and Mail to:



St. Anthony School Alumni 16 Columbus Ave Des Moines, IA 50315

All proceeds from this tuition assistance project will be donated to families in honor of Roseanne McCargar, long time secretary of the school.

THANK YOU!!

Together we can change lives and keep students in our Catholic school.

(See letter attached)

Dear Alumni & Friends of St. Anthony School,

My name is Missy Himrich, and I am the Chairperson of the St. Anthony School Alumni Association. I am a graduate of the Class of 1986 and have been a teacher at SAS for the past 24 years. I love being a part of this wonderful community – a community of faith, family, and so many wonderful traditions!

Our Alumni Association seeks to help St. Anthony School by raising money to help with tuition assistance for our families in need. In the past, we have raised several thousand dollars by your donations, and many families have benefited from your generosity.

While we have made some great strides, we still have more people to help. We would love to have your support to continue the great education our wonderful school provides for our families.

Roseanne McCargar was the face of St. Anthony for many years being our school secretary. Roseanne passed away in December, 2022. Any donation given to the Alumni Tuition Assistance Program will be accepted in her memory.

Please prayerfully consider donating to help our mission in providing tuition assistance for our families in need. We greatly appreciate any amount you can give at this time. I personally know some of the families who have benefited, and they are very humbled by the generosity of your donations. If you are unable to donate monetarily, our families would appreciate your prayers.

As we kick off Catholic Schools Week, I reflect on my wonderful memories of attending our great school. I feel blessed my parents gave me the gift of a Catholic education at St. Anthony School. Please join us, with your prayerful donation, to help families keep their children in our great school!

God Bless You,

Missy (Flaherty) Himrich

Alumni Chair

Class of 1986 (See flier attached)